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Highway Warning Signs 
Councillors agreed funds at the March meeting to purchase a suite of signs, and I 
am pleased to report these have now arrived.




We have two of each warning message, one for each end of the hazard, and two 
blank red panels for our own printed message as required.


The signs are stored centrally in East Budleigh in the shed next to the community 
shop.
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